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Comments: | am requesting that the current review and comment process with a deadline of April 8, 2024 be
extended by 180 days so that the issues of Indigenous rights can be addressed.

Because indigenous People hold unique insights about protecting the Earth we must take time to learn from their
knowledge and consider it as well as their rights in all decisions that effect the land.

In the end we all suffer if we harm the natural world that supports life.

Thank you



